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28th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

The IEB are delighted to announce the appointment of Priya Bhagrath to the role of Head of 
School at Bishopswood from September.  Priya will take charge of all day-to-day activities 
and the quality of education across our sites and will be supported by an Executive 
Headteacher from The Propeller Trust. 
  
Priya is currently working in an Outstanding Special School in London and has 10 years in 
senior leadership in the specialist sector.  She will be visiting Bishopswood at various points 
this term and is very much looking forward to making a positive difference on the lives of 
the pupils and parents Bishopswood serves. 
 
 
 

She is looking forward to meeting you in September. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Moyes 
Chair of the IEB 
 
 
 
 


